First Lutheran Christian Academy

Tuesday

Note

February 22th, 2022

“REJOICE IN THE LORD ALWAYS, SG%TN, I S&XY REJOICE” Philippians 4: 4

Registration Time at FLCA

As First Lutheran Christian Academy
continues to reach out in our community
and grow our FLCA family, we have been
providing local churches with notices of our
time for Registration. Would you like to help
to spread the word about FLCA in your
congregation?

Please email or call the office to ask for a
Registration Poster that can be provided to
your church. We hope that the flyer can be
added to the church bulletin, sent out in a
email to families, or posted in a lobby.

519-250-7888
flca@mnsi.net

UPCOMING EVENTS

e February25  Graduation Picture day

{ Grade 8 and Retakes)

March 1 Second Term Report Card Day

March 3 Interviews- Evening

March 4

Interviews- Daytime
{no school for students)

March7-18  March Break

Graduation Portraits and Picture
Retakes

This Friday, February 25th, LifeTouch
Photography will be back to take
graduation portraits and picture retakes.
Those getting their Grade 8 graduation
portraits taken will be dressed in a cap and
gown. A collared shirt and tie is
recommended for boys.

If you would like LifeTouch to retake a
photograph of your child, or you missed
our previous picture day, please let the
office know and we will schedule a retake.




